HONOLULU O, CORPORATION

P. O. DRAWER 1391 R
MIDLAND, TEXAS A

January 12, 1959 /7

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Supervisor, District #3

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Your Letter of December 30, 1958
Requesting Packer Test on Homolulu
0il Corporation Jicarilla #4 in
K=4-26N-4W,

Dear Mr. Arnold:

This is to confirm a telephone conversation between yourself
and Mr. R. E. James of Honolulu 0il Corporation on subject letter.
It is our understanding that the original packer test conducted on
September 9, 1958 and submitted to your office on October 7, 1958 by
Mr. George Hoy and supported by an additional test covered by letter
dated December 22, 1958 from myself will meet your present test
requirements.

Unless otherwise instructed by you, it is assumed that the test
requested in the subject letter has now been cancelled. Please advise
if this action is not a proper interpretation of the aforesaid telephone
conversation.

Yours very truly,

HONOLULU OIL CORPORATION

Ik, s

By
G. B. Evans
Division Gas Engineer

GBE :mm

CC: R. E. James
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